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Effective July 1, 2025, Paramount Healthcare will begin the migration and implementation of 
Commercial Benefit Plans to our next-generation core administrative processing system HealthRules 
Payor for claim adjudication. Paramount has successfully adjudicated claims for other product lines 
utilizing HealthRules Payor since June 2021. 
 
As part of the HealthRules Payor system conversion, Paramount will continue to utilize and implement 
Optum’s claim editing, code editing and pricing tools. Conversion to HealthRules Payor supports 
Paramount’s commitment to further align claim editing and pricing methodology to Paramount Medical 
and Reimbursement Policies, CMS, AMA and other regulatory agencies, including but not limited to, 
multiple procedure reductions. 
 

If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact your Provider Relations Representative or 
email Provider Relations at ProviderRelations.Paramount@MedMutual.com 
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